
June 4, 1937. 

Mr . Amon G. Carter, 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram, 
Fort Worth, Texas. 

Dear Amon: 

Further referring to your letter of 

May nineteenth: 

I just want you to know that a search 

was made while I was on my trip, Md the 

Clipper stamps referred to were received. 

Kind regards . 

Sincerely yours, 

JAF:SJM 
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